
From: Sarah Murphy <smurphy@townofriverview.ca>  
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024  
To: Andrew LeBlanc <ALeBlanc@townofriverview.ca> 
Subject: Letter of resignation  
 
October 7, 2024 

  

Mayor LeBlanc, fellow members of council, town staff, and residents, 

  

I hereby resign as Ward 1 Councillor, effective immediately. This decision was a very 
difficult one, however at this time I need to focus on my family and teaching career. It 
has been an incredible honour serving the residents of our Town, and I will miss it 
dearly. I would like to thank council and staff for their support and friendship over the 
last several years. Please let me know if I can help with this transition in any way, 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Murphy 

  

  

 

 

Riverview Town Council 
Sarah Murphy | Riverview Town Councillor | Town of Riverview | , Riverview, NB, E1B 3Y9 
Phone: 506.875.4943| Fax: | smurphy@townofriverview.ca  
Pronoun: She/Her/Hers 
Riverview is located on the traditional, unceded territory of the Mi'kmaq Peoples.  

  

Any correspondence created, sent or received by employees, agents, or elected officials of the Town of Riverview may be subject to disclosure under the    
Right to Information and Protection of Privacy Act of the Province of New Brunswick.  
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